
TOWN OF LEICESTER 

TOWN BOARD WORK MEETING 

TUESDAY, JUNE 12, 2018 

 

 

  

The work meeting of the Leicester Town Board was held on Tuesday, June 12, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. at the 

Leicester Town Hall. 

 

Present: Dave Fanaro, Town Supervisor, Karen Roffe, Joni Santucci, Matt Durbin, Jerry Hull, Council 

Members; Russell Page Highway Superintendent. 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. By Supervisor Fanaro. 

 

Karen Roffe was appointed to complete meeting minutes. 

 

Supervisor Fanaro discussed the following topics: 

1) Sanitary Sewer presentation – The majority of public comments have been very 

favorable and supportive of a Sanitary Sewer System. 

2) Web Site – Still being developed. 

3)  Zoning Law – Attorney Campbell is still reviewing. 

4) Code Enforcement – Ron Maxwell is filling in as the Town Code Enforcement Officer. 

5) Upcoming Projects – 2019 Town Budget, 2019 Union Agreement. 

 

Highway Superintendent Page discussed the following topics: 

1) Driveway Permit – Application Form will be added to the website. 

2) Road Signs – Caledonia, River, and Brown Road signs need to be replaced and 

relocated to make the intersection less confusing. There are other signs that also 

need to be repaired. 

3) Employee – Larry Wilkens is a new part-time highway employee. 

4) Brian Road – Superintendent Page asked the Board to consider removing the 

seasonal road designation from Brian Road between Bush Road and New Road. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:10 pm.. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Karen Roffe 

        


